
 

Jackson Friendship 4-H Club’s March meeting was held on March 15, 2021 by 
Zoom, due to the current restrictions from Covid-19. 

The meeting was called to order by Emma Barga. Members and guests said the 
Pledge of Allegiance and 4-H Pledge. Molly Barga gave the Secretary’s report 
and Makenna Hoggatt gave the Treasurer’s report. 

In Old Business, 4-H Enrollment will be completed online like last year. Enrollment 
deadline is April 1st. Members were reminded to write down their project number 
or numbers so they can get their project books. There is information in the 
eClover about getting project books. 

In New Business, a motion was made and passed for the club to sponsor two 
trophies for the junior fair, like we’ve done in the past.  A motion was also made 
and passed for the club to set up chairs in the box seats in the grandstand at 
the fairgrounds. Nancy will inform the club of the date and time when she gets 
those details. 

In Advisor Reports, Nancy announced that Jackson Friendship 4-H Club will be 
recognized as a Gold Honor Club for 2020. Receiving Leadership Awards are:  
Molly Barga, Makenna Hoggatt, and Kylee Winner.  Receiving Achievement 
Awards are:  Rylie Alexander, Cora Hoggatt, and Cooper Nieport.  Camryn 
Winner will receive an award for her outstanding Reporter’s Book.  
Congratulations to all the winners! 

The next meeting will be April 12, 2021, 7:00pm, on ZOOM;  Cloverbuds will meet 
at 7:30pm. 

 

Submitted by:  Camryn Winner, Reporter 

 


